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December 2015
Building Department – He said he is new to Newnan and was working on his deck when Mr. Duncan stopped by and politely told him he needed to come and get a permit to do that type of work.  He came to the Building Department and talked with Mr. Brian Parten and he said he is a “peach”.  He said he knows that their jobs are not easy, especially asking people to follow code, but that Mr. Parten is a wonderful face for the City and now as he is paying City taxes he is glad to have them working for him – he is happy to be in Newnan!  - Richard
Human Resources:  Stacie, I want to thank you for your AMAZING COMMUNICATION, ORGANIZATION AND CREATIVITY!  You are AWESOME to work with, and I have been incredibly impressed. - Kristine Ryan / Christmas Parade participant
November 2015
Public Works Director: "Michael,  After months of many of us (mostly me) sending you emails inquiring on the status of our resurfacing we can now all stand proudly on our sidewalks looking both directions and saying "doesn't the street look mighty good"!  The resurfacing crew arrived very early on Wednesday and completed all of our First Avenue by noon on Thursday.  They were professional and very solicitous to any and all of our needs or requests.  Tim and I can't tell you how nice it is to back out of our driveway and roll directly onto the level surface of the street. Thanks again Michael and to the City of Newnan for working with all of us homeowners by improving our property value and the quality of our life.Look forward to seeing you out and about in the downtown area." - Gratefully, Jan & Tim

November 2015
City Manager's office: "...I'm sitting in my local governance class discussing technology in their city government. Everyone else has horror stories of how their city doesn't have a presence online or on social media. But I wanted to reach out and thank you and the City for doing an awesome job with an online presence. It's very easy to find the minutes and agenda of each meeting, as well as any immediate notifications from the City on FB or Twitter. Thanks! It is definitely noticed.‎" - Newnan Youth Council Alumni 
October 2015 
Planning; Chris Cole: Just a quick note to offer my sincere “thanks” to Chris Cole. Mr. Cole assisted me during a phone call to your city seeking information. He was most helpful, sincere and has a great sense of humor.  - Dick Cottrill
September 2015 


 



